
Hello West De Pere Families,

As many of you know Krista LaPierre, a teacher at Westwood Elementary, was recently
diagnosed with Breast Cancer. As a result, she is unable to teach for the 24-25 school year.

To help with the financial burden, West De Pere DECA is selling t-shirts where all proceeds will
go towards Krista and her family. We’ve dubbed this years game Battle of the Bridge: De Pere
for LaPierre. Our hope is that everyone will wear their shirts all day on Friday and at the game.
The student theme for the game is neon so all students who plan to be in either student section
should order one of the neon options for their shirt. T-shirts can be purchased here and will stay
open until September 13th. You can choose to have your shirt delivered to the high school for
pickup or sent directly to your home.

Additionally, the Green Bay Packers will be in attendance at the game where they will be
presenting a check to Krista and her family. Players from the Packers will be there interacting
with the crowd and watching the game. West De Pere DECA will also be hosting a 50/50 raffle
at the game in support of the family.

There are many ways you can get involved. The first way is to volunteer at our event. We will
need close to 50 volunteers to help with various parts of the event. You can Sign up here. The
second way is donating baskets for our basket raffle. To get involved please contact Grace Fuss
at fusgrasd@wdpsd.com or text 920-940-4461.

Have a great day,
Grace Fuss - Co President

https://battleofthebridge.logosandpromos.com/battleofthebridge/shop/home
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0A4CA4AD2EA1FAC16-51111888-battle
mailto:fusgrasd@wdpsd.com
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